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THURSDAY OCTOBER 5, 2017

ShopWithScrip (SWS) is a program that will enable families to raise money for MBS by purchasing items they already buy.  It is just another way to pay for everyday purchases using gift cards in place of cash, checks, and credit cards.  Families purchase gift cards from the MBS Home and School Association at face value ($20 = $20 gift card), and our school keeps a percentage of each purchase.  There are HUNDREDS of retailers to choose from.
New This Month!!!

Pay for your scrip gift cards online with PrestoPay™.  PrestoPay™ lets you pay for your SWS orders online. PrestoPay securely links a bank account to your SWS account so you can choose electronic debit when you checkout online.  The rebate is automatically credited to MBS Home and School, and you don’t have to worry about cash or checks.

For a convenience fee of $0.15 per order, you can order and pay for scrip on your SWS account at any time, day or night. But what you’ll really love about using PrestoPay is your Reloads process faster, and you’ll receive your ScripNow® eCards and ReloadNow® funds in a matter of minutes!  You can use PrestoPay to pay for your physical card orders as well, in lieu of sending a check to school.  Your cards will arrive with our bulk order, and will be sent home with your child.  And rest easy, PrestoPay is completely secure. 

It’s easy to get signed up for PrestoPay:
1. Click on the PrestoPay link on your SWS account Dashboard.
2. Enter your bank account and account holder information.
3. Within 2-3 business days, we will deposit two small amounts in your bank account from Great Lakes Scrip Center. Record those amounts when you see them.
4. Sign onto www.shopwithscrip.com, enter these amounts in your PrestoPay registration to verify the account, and choose a PIN number to use for online payment.
5. Once you complete the verification, you will receive an approval code. Provide that code to our SWS coordinator at mbsShopWithScrip@gmail.com for approval.  Once approved by the coordinator, PrestoPay will be available as a payment option at checkout.  In order to prevent fraud and protect our organization, only MBS School families will be approved for PrestoPay.

Of course, you can still send your cash or check payment to school.  Just make sure it is in the school office by the end of the school day on our monthly scrip due day.

Still need to sign up for ShopWithScrip program?  Visit http://mbshomeandschool.weebly.com/shop-with-scrip.html for sign up instructions.





??Questions?? 
email mbsShopWithScrip@gmail.com 
